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 This term our theme is ‘Transport’. We have read ‘Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car’ and ‘The Train Ride’. The children have learnt 
how to retell the story and were a marvellous gaggle of geese, strutting about! The train passes through the countryside 
until the destination is reached. The story inspired us to paint and to draw. The children created tracks and ramps. It has 
been a very busy environment with vehicles travelling at different speeds. Remember to look both ways and to check for 
vehicles before crossing the classroom.  

. 

Please check the labels on your child’s 

belongings. 

Thank you. 

In our maths lessons we are focusing on the numbers 6, 7 and 8. It 

would be great if you could encourage your child to look at coins. 

Look at the colour and size. Do they have numbers or images? How 

do we know their value? Do we have 6p, 7p, 8p? How could we 

make 6p, 7p, 8p using coins? Play, repetition and practise is key. 

 


